
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/ Community,  

 

I would like to inform you of the sad passing of one of our previous Year 12 students. This 

information has been communicated to all Year 12 students today and support has been offered. We 

encourage you to check in with your child at home and if additional support is required, please 

contact the school.  

 

G. Smith 

Principal 

26/04/2023 


